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The Ohin Yeterinary
Medical Wicensing Board

77 South High Street, 16th Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215-6108

To:  Jacob Rizenthaler, Regulatory Policy Advocate
Common Sense Initiative
Office of the Lt. Governor

From: Theresa Stir, Executive Director
Date: February 1, 2018
Re:  CSI Review of Amended Rules

The Common Sense Initiative (CSI) Division of the Office of the Lieutenant Governor had no
recommendations regarding the following proposed amended rules:

Rule 4741-1-02 OAC provides requirements for a Specialist. The amended version
eliminates the need to issue a certificate of registration.

Rule 4741-1-03 OAC sets out the requirements for minimum standards for stationary
veterinary facilities. The Board has modified the rule to eliminate the requirement that
licenses and renewal certificates must be displayed.

Rule 4741-1-08 OAC specifies the requirements for the operation of a mobile veterinary
practice. The Board has modified the rule to eliminate the requirement that licenses and
renewal certificates must be displayed.

Rule 4741-1-11 OAC provides the requirements for continuing education required for
renewal as a veterinarian or a registered veterinary technician. The proposed revision will
permit the renewal application to be emailed to the licensee.

Rule 4741-1-23 OAC defines requirements for Livestock management practices. Recent rule
changes by the Ohio Department of Agriculture required the need to update the Board’s rule
to eliminate tail docking for dairy cattle under the duties of an owner’s agent.

Rule 4741-1-20 OAC describes the general provisions for a livestock ambulatory unit. The
Board has modified the rule to eliminate the requirement that license and renewal certificates

must be displayed.

Therefore, the Ohio Veterinary Medical Licensing Board will file the rules as proposed with
JCARR Tuesday, February 6, 2018 to meet the timeline for a rules hearing at the March 14, 2018

board meeting.

Thank you for your patience in working with the Board during the Business Impact Analysis
process.
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